
 

 

  
                                                    

 

 

 

Wednesday 10th March 2020 

    

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
This week in school there has been a number of cases of head lice reported.  Anyone 
can get head lice, mainly through direct head-to-head contact, but also from sharing 
hats, brushes and other personal items. 
 
Head lice are a problem in many communities and do not reflect poor hygiene. Please 
do your part to prevent the spread of this condition by checking your child(ren) daily and 
treating everyone in the household accordingly. Lice infestation is much easier to treat 
if caught early. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation with this matter. 
 
 
 
Mrs Cook 
Acting Head teacher 
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